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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

February 2024 

Wednesday 7th Meeting for Y1 and Y2 parents: Sup-

porting your child with the Phonics Screen Check 

Monday 5th– 11th Children’s Mental Health Week 

(more info to follow) 

Thursday 8th Valentines Disco (more info to follow) 

Friday 9th Break up for half term holiday 

Monday 19th Children return to school after February 

half term break 

March 2024 

Wednesday 6th INSET training day (school closed) 

Thursday 7th WORLD BOOK DAY (more info to fol-

low) 

Tuesday 26th Parents meeting for FS2, Y1, Y4, Y6 

Wednesday 27th Parents meeting for Y2, Y3, Y5 

Thursday 28th Easter Service at St Johns church  

Thursday 28th Break up for Easter Holiday 

Friday 29th School Closed for Good Friday Bank 

Holiday 

April 2024 

Monday 15th Children return to school after Easter 

holiday  

Ensure your child(ren) have a water bottle every-

day. 

Ensure your child’s uniform is name labelled, in-

cluding their coats. 

FS2, Y1, Y2 and Y3 children bring their reading 

log book to school everyday. 

Any lost property will be stored in the entrance to 

the school hall. It can be collected at the end of 

the school day with a parent/carer. 

P.E kits are to be worn on the day of your child's 

P.E lesson. No football kits or gymnastics outfits 

are allowed. 

Check your child’s class webpage for information 

specific to their class. 

 

If your child is entering school by themselves 

please be aware that the school gates are locked 

until 8:30am. 

 

Crime in Y5 

The children had to put their knowledge to the test 
on which Monarch had committed the crime by 
listening to clues from Mrs Long-Melton and by 
analyzing the evidence they could see! Fantastic 
history lesson to create great learning memories! 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

For emergency and urgent messages, plus notification of medical appointments please contact the school office: 

Tel: 01909 770236 email: school@walesprimary.co.uk 

To contact your child’s teacher regarding their learning and/or behaviour please use their email address. This can be found on your 

child’s class web page on School Spider: www.walesprimary.co.uk 

 

Online safety 
As some of the children will have had new technology for Christmas we 
wanted to remind you about supporting your children with their screen 
time. There is no recommended perfect amount of screen time it will de-
pend on your family and what works for you. While there is no perfect 
amount of screen time, it should not replace exercise, time spent together 
as a family, or sleep. When thinking about the right amount of screen time 
for your children, it is useful to think about the quality of the time being 
spent on devices, and ask yourself what your child is gaining from their 
time online. Positive use of technology can support young people’s wellbe-
ing, as long as they strike a healthy balance between these and offline ac-
tivities. While there are many ways that technology can have a positive 
impact on wellbeing, if children are viewing inappropriate content online, it 
can have an impact on their behaviour and mental health, no matter how 
long they spend viewing that content. More information can be found on 
this link;  
 www.childnet.com/blog/screen-timeguidance-for-parents-and-carers/  

http://www.childnet.com/blog/screen-timeguidance-for-parents-and-carers/
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Attendance Award 

 

 

Class Assembly Dates 
FS2– Friday 17th May at 2:30pm 

Y1– Friday 24th May at 9am 

Y2– Wednesday 20th March at 9am 

Y3– Friday 9th February at 9am 

Y4– Tuesday 6th February at 9am 

Y5– Thursday 23rd May at 9am 

Y6– Wednesday 21st February at 9am 

All families are welcome to attend. 
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Y6 enjoyed a fantastic 3 days at Robinwood activity centre this week. 
They showed so much determination, teamwork and resilience! High-
lights were definitely the Giant Swing, the Piranha Pool and the Zip line. 
We are extremely proud of them all. At Year 6s class assembly, you will 
get the chance to see many more photos of the children enjoying all the 
activities. Well done Y6!  


